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Fort Assiniboine... Motorists are advised that Highway 33 south of Swan Hill has been
temporarily reduced to one lane following a collision over the Athabasca River near Fort
Assiniboine. The alternating single lane of traffic and a lane width restriction of 3.7 metres will
remain in effect until bridge repairs can be completed. Work is anticipated to be completed by
April 9, weather permitting.

Motorists are asked to use caution in the area and obey all signs and flag people.
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General inquiries may be directed to:
Brent Herrick

Bridge Technologist

Alberta Transportation

780-305-2414

To call toll free within Alberta dial 310-0000.
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